
 

Save the Date 

4th growing a  

  green  
    generation  
    conference 

a day to explore how young children learn through the joy of gardening 
 

University of New Hampshire 

Child Study and Development Center 

Durham, New Hampshire 

http://horticulture.unh.edu/ggg.html 

 

Saturday, May 2, 2009 

8:30-4:00pm 
Workshops will be led by early childhood educators and plant scientists. Participants will learn how 

young children can be provoked and fascinated by gardening experiences throughout the year, 

including a focus on nutrition. Following the morning keynote, participants will rotate through three 

hands-on workshops at the UNH Horticulture Greenhouses and then choose two sessions in the 

afternoon at the CSDC. The day will include an opportunity to tour the Learning Garden and Natural 

Playground. 
 

The Growing a Green Generation Project receives funding and support from the Anna and Raymond Tuttle Environmental Horticulture Fund  

and the College of Life Sciences and Agriculture at the University of New Hampshire. 

http://horticulture.unh.edu/ggg.html

